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It's so hard to figure out how a permit #3540-WR-7;AFIN51-00020 can be justified.

The Ozark Mountains are so beautiful and natural. Our little cottage industries with the sweet tourist cabins
and cottages are being threatened by the contamination of air (smells) and land ( seepage ) and water (
contamination ) by either the giant HOG FACTORY @ C&H in Mt.Judea and Big Creek, too close the the Big
Buffalo. In less than a year the reports show that there is pollution caused by low dissolved oxygen and high
E.coli which is and will continue to impact any and all who live in area and now C&H wanting to spread their
HOG SHIT to infect and destroy the Little Buffalo and the property values in surrounding area...

Our water is the source of life for all that live here be it birds, beaver, fish and "we the people". Seems all the
above get left out of the equation. How is it possible and why is it happening that we have to fight against
such violations against humanity and the natural life, degrading of land and value due to HOGS and HOG
SHIT?

We swim in the water. We have wells and springs that we depend on not to mention all the wildlife that
depend on the Little Buffalo for their source of water.

As you already know, this area is so porous and leaks through faster and easier than other area. With water
being an issue all over this EARTH, it seems careless and inconsiderate of life itself that such an operation
could or would be considered.

Lord help us. You're supposed to be the experts on protecting and keeping the health of the land. How can
one remain polite and accept such goings on? It's ridiculous and a transgression against the land and wildlife,
and total disrespect to the people who live here. But then that's the way of the big corporations and the U.S.
as of late isn't it? Kind of like the TPP crap, yeah, "free trade and free shit"....boy are we going down the
slope of no return FAST!

Here's to the future. Let's see how our government agencies looks out for the people and their hard earned
lives to live in a clean and fresh environment.

DO NOT APPROVE permit #3540-WR-7; AFIN51-00020 application.

Resident and landowner of Newton County, Ar.

Candace McGhee

HC 72 Box 67-C
Parthenon, Ar. 72666
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